
1

Dominic J. Sisneros

From: Genie Stevens <genie@theglobalwarmingexpress.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 10:09 AM
To: Dominic J. Sisneros
Subject: Re: February 3, 2025 Planning Commission presentations and cross examination

Warning:  

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Hello Mr. Sisneros:  
 
The Global Warming Express will be providing only one person, who will speak for 10 minutes or less. Hi 
name is Magnificent Farrell. We will not be giving any other presentation, or cross examination.  
 
We would like to request that he be allowed to speak later in the time period allotted for the Parties of 
Standing or at the end of that time period.  
 
Thank you,  
 

Genie Stevens (she, her) 

Director, Climate Education,Sierra Club 
Executive Director- 
Global W.E./ Global Warming Express/Global Warming Emergency 
genie.stevens@sierraclub.org  
genie@theglobalwarmingexpress.org  

505 660 2157 

Inspired by Wampanoag people who still occupy this land 

www.theglobalwarmingexpress.org 

breathe.learn. dream. do. inspire. 

kids change their worlds!  

 

Congressional Award Winners 

 

 

 
 
 
 

On Jan 27, 2025, at 7:11 PM, Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov> 
wrote: 
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Good Evening, 
Please see the attached regarding presentations and cross examination questions. 
Thank you, 
  

Dominic J. Sisneros 

DOMINIC J. SISNEROS 
Building and Development Supervisor 
Growth Management Department 
505-995-2725 
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<Parties of Standing cross examination memo.pdf> 

 


